
 

 

Classification: Public 

Safety Alert 
Pedestrian Struck by Vehicle 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

1. Introduction 

 
Early on the morning of 13th June, a Team Heathrow colleague was struck by a vehicle on the roadway 
near stand 453. The colleague was taken by emergency ambulance to hospital and remains in a 
critical condition, and we understand that the family are with them. 
 
An investigation has been initiated to fully investigate the incident. 
 
 

2. Safety Considerations 

 Remind colleagues of the hazards and risk associated with potential pedestrian and 

vehicle conflict on the airfield  

 Continue to promote the Heathrow Safety Six to all airside colleagues 

 Intervene if you observe any unsafe acts and report close calls to Airside 

Operations 

 

 

Enquiries  

Any questions regarding this Safety Alert should be addressed to airside_safety@heathrow.com 
 

Additional information, Operational Safety Instructions (OSIs) and Operational Advice Notices 
(OANs) can be found at heathrow.com/airside/useful-publications  
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